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MTA TO HOLD WORKSHOPS SEEKINGCOMMUNITY INPUT ON THE
DESIGN OF PASADENA BLUE LINE'S CHINATOWN STATION

The MTA will hold two community meetings in the next two
weeks to provide the public with the opportunity to comment
on the design for the Metro Rail station to be constructed in
Chinatown as part of the Pasadena Blue Line project. MTA
design and construction staff will be joined by architect
Kevin Peterson and artist Chusien Chang who will discuss the
the potential themes which could be incorporated into the
station design, including the Chinese I-Ching. Following
presentations, community members will break into small groups
where they'll be asked what elements they would like to see in
the design to create a station that is both functional and
aesthetically pleasing, and one that blends well with the
historic neighborhood.

An English/Cantonese interpreter will be present.
Refreshments will be ~erved.

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER12
5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER24
9:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Castellar Elementary School
Auditorium
840 Yale Street

Alpine Recreational Center
Multi-Purpose Room
817 Yale Street

CONTACT: Ed Scannell, MTA Media Relations {213} 922-2703
Media Relations Number: {213} 922-2700




